

10 Hampton Grove Farmhill Douglas IM2 2NQ

3rd October 2014

Robinson's Ballapaddag Cooil Road Braddan Isle of Man

Dear Sir or Madam

Isle of Man Lions Christmas Market

I am writing to you as the President of the Isle of Man Lions Club.

The Club is holding its annual Christmas Market on Sunday 23rd November 2014 at the Mount Murray Hotel & Country Club, Santon, and I would be grateful if you would be prepared to donate a prize for the raffle at this event. All money raised is for the Lions charity, Manx Children in Need and stays on the Island.

If you feel able to help, please telephone on 07624 491716 or email me at kenru@manx.net and I will arrange collection.

Thank you in anticipation.

1. Banes.

Yours faithfully

Ken Barnes President

 1323 ± 20